# LOWER BLUE MOUNTAINS CONSERVATION SOCIETY

## MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

### JANUARY 1974

Members are reminded that the next General Meeting is to be held on Friday next, January 11th 8p.m. at the Presidents home, 58 Emu Rd, Glenbrook. Discussion will centre on the Society's Planning Scheme submission (closing date Jan 31st.)

Mr. Ray Rauscher a Town Planner who has done a great deal of work for the Tctal Environment Centre particularly concerning conservation problems of the Blue Mountains, has offered his services to aid in drafting the Society's submission. Two hundred dollars has already been promised by four members of the Committee for this purpose.

Members are asked to come along and discuss this proposal and hopefully participate actively by volunteering your views on aspects of the Planning Scheme, your time, and by financial assistance.

#### \*\*\*\*\*\*

The Editor apologises for the failure of recent newsletters to be produced. Work on the Planning Scheme and the Holiday period have caused an unavoidable interruption, however conservation news articles and minutes from the Annual General Meeting (October) and the November General Meeting will be published in next months newsletter. A Christmas Party was held on the night of the December meeting.

#### 11111111111111

Members are asked to forward their subscription for 1974 promptly to allow the Society to continue its activities and carry out its ideals in conservation.

## 1111111111111

## QUOTABLE QUOTES

"When a man despoils a work of art we call him a vandal; when he despoils a work of nature we call him a developer."

-- Joseph Wood Krutch.

"I never lived in a house yet without there was something wrong with it. Gimme a good tent."

-- Henry Lawson 1902.